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Science Week 2021 

Dear Parents, 

We will be holding a whole school Science Week in the week of 22nd March (and will also be 

taking part in Mars Day on 18th March). The theme for this year is Innovating for the Future. 

The week will be filled with a range of STEM activities to promote the importance of science, 

technology, engineering and mathematics. 

Innovating for the Future 

Every class will take part in a session looking at British farming, exploring the Great British 

countryside and meeting the people who look after its landscapes, animals, and farms. We will 

discover how they are innovating for the future and producing food for the planet while caring 

for our natural environment.   

We will also be learning about some of the amazing inventions and innovations from the North 

East of England, in conjunction with Newcastle University, and take part in some exciting 

investigations so look out for photos of what we get up to on the school website!  

STEM enrichment 

To provide enrichment of STEM subjects, and to demonstrate their value in our society, we will 

be learning about a range of different STEM careers and virtually hearing from people working 

in these areas. Each class will also take part in an outdoor workshop in our school grounds. 

Science at home 

If you would like to participate in Science Week at home, follow the links below for some great 

ideas for investigations for the whole family:                                        

Home | WowScience - Science games and activities for kids  

All SuperStar challenges (crestawards.org) 

ExpeRimental | The Royal Institution: Science Lives Here (rigb.org) 

We would love to hear about however you choose to investigate science at home- you can share 

your photos with us on Google Classroom/Tapestry.  

Thank you for your support and we look forward to an exciting Science Week 2021!  

Kind regards, 

Miss Gleghorn                    

Science Coordinator   
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